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Dear FONTI DI PACE Associations 
All of Hanan association beneficiaries, board & Staff members are telling you that no words can be 

deserve what your support provide for our children, especially after the late Israeli escalation and 

specially the camp started before the new school year. 

The activities that the children attend, helped them to overcome a little bit and to go away from the 

trauma for a while. 

The children spend a 15 days of games and a awareness sessions and self-care activities  

 

 

 

 
 

 On this occasion Hanan for Culture & Social Development association would like to thank you 

very much for your kind that made a lot of happiness of the poor beneficiaries in Gaza. 
Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

Mohammed Mezher 

Hanan for Culture & Social Development Association 

 

 

 

 


